February 16, 1977

Mr. Richard Abdalian
Administrative Director

St. James Armenian Church

465 Mt. Auburn Street
.Watertown, Massachusetts 02172

Dear Mr. Abdalian:

We are in receipt of your letter of February 3, 1977,
along with your check for $600.00, and #flour separate
checks represanting monies for St. Vartan Stewards.
£nclosed are copies of our acknowledgement letters

to the six new Stewards and to the four Stewards who
were renewing their stewardship.

Jur Recéipt No. 26070 is also enclosed.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director
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